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I am writing to express my strong disagreement with the proposed gun control 

measures currently being discussed. As a responsible and law-abiding citizen, I 

believe in the importance of the Second Amendment. 

I urge you to consider the potential consequences of these proposed measures and 

to reject them. I believe that we can find common ground and work together to 

address the issue of gun violence without infringing upon the rights of law-abiding 

citizens. 


